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If you are accessing Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital from the north parking lot, pull up to our convenient 
Temporary Lobby Patient Drop-Off Zone. Our Customer Service Representatives will give you a bottle 
of water and help you navigate to your destination. We can provide wheelchair assistance if needed 

as well. You can even call ahead and let us know when you are arriving. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we improve

 your experience at Gila River Health Care.

UPCOMING GRHC EVENTS AND CLOSURES

Native American Day Closure 
Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital, the Komatke Health 

Center, and the Ak-Chin Clinic will be closed on 
Friday, September 16, 2016.

HHKMH Saturday clinic will be closed 
September 17.

Normal business hours will resume Monday, 
September 19, 2016.

For more information, please visit grhc.org/NADay 

2016 Day of Hope for Professionals 
September 10, 2016 

“Honoring People...Connecting Hope with Care”
You are invited if you provide direct, health-related
 services to Gila River Indian Community Members

No fee. Register now!
8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Sheraton Grand at Wild Horse Pass
For more information and to register, please visit 

grhc.org/DOHFP

VISITING US DURING CONSTRUCTION?

Gil Ri I di C i

We were 
pleased to 
hand out
2,064 
bottles of 
water to 
patients in 
July!

To call ahead for assistance or for any questions or comments, please call (520) 562-3321 
and ask to be connected with the Customer Service front desk. 

Visit GRHC.ORG for more information.


